
From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Parking ordinance - email from Cristina Healey
Date: Monday, April 22, 2019 12:24:02 PM

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email below.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 
 

From: cbrisotti [] 
Sent: Sunday, April 21, 2019 9:29 PM
To: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Parking regulation discussion
 
Hi Michael,
We live in the Faculty Neighborhood on Hoitt Drive, and are very
concerned about the prospect of student vehicles over-running our
neighborhood. It's bad enough we have student party houses in
neighborhoods where kids and adults have to sleep and get up to go to
work and school. If UNH is short on parking, let them find a way to
provide more parking. Please help keep Durham a community where
people want to make their homes.
Respectfully,
Cristina Healey
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